
The Sherburne-Earlville Central School 
is looking for

SUBSTITUTE
TEACHERS
Applications can be found at 

www.secsd.org
Go to District/then Employment

Completed applications can be sent to:
Michele Villante, District Clerk

Sherburne-Earlville Central School
15 School Street

Sherburne, NY 13460


